Legal Notice:

Town of Minden
Notice of Special Meetings to be held:
Thursday- October 5, 2017   6:00 pm   (Tentative Budget for 2018 Presented)
Thursday -November 9, 2017 6:00 pm (Public Hearing for 2018 Town Budget) 


                                                     Thank You
Janet Trumbull, Town Clerk of Minden 
Publish in the C.S.E.  9/29/ & 10/5/17
                  The Recorder 9/29 & 10/6/17
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